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TAPE 41, SIDE A

006    CHAIR McCOY:  Calls the meeting to order at 3:15 p.m.

PUBLIC HEARING, SB 1027

012    MIKE MERIWETHER, COMMITTEE ADMINISTRATOR:  Gives overview of SB
1027.

023   ED  GRAHAM,   ADMINISTRATOR,  BOARD  OF   ENGINEERING  EXAMINERS
(ALSO REPRESENTING THE  BOARD OF  GEOLOGIST  EXAMINERS): Gives 
testimony in

OPPOSITION to SB 1027.

058   SEN.  COOLEY:   Are  you   funding  your   agency  with   fees
through examinations, or by General Funds?

060    ED GRAHAM:  Responds. 080  ELIZABETH BUYS, ADMINISTRATOR,  STATE
BOARD OF  CLINICAL SOCIAL WORKERS: Submits and summarizes testimony on
EXHIBIT A in OPPOSITION to SB 102 7.



104    SEN. KERANS:  Clarifies the intent of SB 1027.

130    ELIZABETH BUYS:  Continues with testimony.

136  SEN. COOLEY:  Asks for  an explanation  of the  funding process 
for the State Board of Clinical Social Workers.

137    ELIZABETH BUYS:  Responds.

141    CHAIR MCCOY:  Asks what their biennial budget is.

142    ELIZABETH BUYS:  Responds.

145  SEN.  KERANS: How  much  of that  figure  is consumed  by  the
Executive Director's position.  How much  is  spent on  investigators,
complaint

resolution, etc.

146    ELIZABETH BUYS:  Responds.

168  PEGGY COLLINS, BUILDING  CODES AGENCY: Submits  and summarizes
testimony on EXHIBIT B in OPPOSITION to SB 1027.

200  CHAIR MCCOY: Asks  how SB 1027  would differ from the  services
they are receiving now.

203    PEGGY COLLINS:  Responds.

215  ED GRAHAM: Addresses the budget issue  raised by SEN. KERANS with
regard to the Board of Engineering Examiners.

244   CAROL  FLEMING,  BOARD  OF   COUNSELORS  AND  THERAPISTS:  Submits
and summarizes testimony on EXHIBIT C in OPPOSITION to SB 1027.

297  KEN KEUDELL, ADMINISTRATOR, CONSTRUCTION CONTRACTORS BOARD AND
LANDSCAPE CONTRACTORS BOARD: Submits  and summarizes  testimony on 
EXHIBIT D in

OPPOSITION to SB 1027.

385    KEN KEUDELL:  Continues testimony on EXHIBIT D.

TAPE 42, SIDE A

005    KEN KEUDELL:  Continues testimony on EXHIBIT D.

042    SEN. COOLEY:  Speaks to the bill.

062  BRIAN  DELASHMUTT, REPRESENTING  SEVERAL OCCUPATIONAL  THERAPY
LICENSING AGENCIES:  Gives testimony on SB 1027.  Voices concerns of
agencies.

095  CHAIR MCCOY: Clarifies intent of fee  allocation and General Fund
monies in SB 1027.

098    BRAIN DELASHMUTT:  Responds.

105  MIKE MERIWETHER: Provides further  clarifications on General Fund



monies and appropriation.

117  MIKE CLARK,  CHAIR, APPRAISER  CERTIFICATION AND  LICENSURE BOARD:
Gives testimony on SB 1027. The majority of the board is in opposition
to the bill, but they have not met to discuss their official position.

140  NAN  DEWEY, OREGON  VETERINARY MEDICAL  ASSOCIATION: Gives 
testimony in OPPOSITION to SB 1027.

Written testimony submitted for the record, Exhibits E through I.

CHAIR McCOY ADJOURNS MEETING AT 3:55 p.m.

EXHIBIT LOG:

A -  Testimony on SB 1027  - Elizabeth Buys - 1 page B -  Testimony on
SB 1027  - Peggy Collins - 1 page C -  Testimony on SB 1027  - Carol
Fleming - 2 pages D -  Testimony on SB 1027  - Ken Keudell - 11 pages E
-  Testimony on SB 1027  - Rex Chapman - 3 pages F -  Testimony on SB
1027  - Bonnie Wilson - 1 page G -  Testimony on SB 1027  - Christie
Joachim - 1 page H -  Testimony on SB 1027  - Karen DeLorenzo - 1 page I
-  Testimony on SB 1027  - Lucinda Potter - 2 pages
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